
Pearl City Elementary invites you to
attend

Please join us for our Meet and Greet on Friday, August 4, 2023. Parents and guardians can
come in from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. for the following:

✓ Yearbook pre orders
✓ Meal applications
✓ Uniform orders and pick up
✓ Bus Application
✓ A-Plus Registration
✓ Kidz Kare Application
✓ Filling out beginning of the school year forms
✓ Drop off your school supplies and meet your child’s teacher.

Please be sure to come with important information such as, emergency names and numbers, etc.
which is needed to complete the beginning of the school year forms. There will be ample time
to complete forms on the checklist that will be provided. We would like everyone to turn these
forms in before leaving that night.


